
 
 

Mid Week Memo – April 28, 2021 

 
Virtual Open House – April 28, 7:00pm – 8:00pm via TEAMS 
If you would like to attend our virtual open house tonight, from 7:00 – 8:00 p.m. via Microsoft Teams, please 
follow this LINK. 
 
If you’ve already requested a link and have not received it, please email Rebecca.adamson@lethsd.ab.ca 

Registration Process – Senator Joyce Fairbairn Fall 2021 
By now, you should have received your registration link for the 2021-2022 school year.  Please complete it as 

soon as possible.  If you have not yet received the link, please respond to this email and we will send another 

one.   

School Council Meeting – April 29, 7:00pm 
The next virtual school council meeting is tomorrow, Thursday, April 29th at 7:00 pm. If you would like to take 
part in this meeting, please respond to this email by the end of the day today and a link will be sent to you 
tomorrow morning. 

Mental Health Week (May 3 - May 7) 

Hat's on for Mental Health is Wednesday, May 5th. Students are welcome to wear their favourite hats in 

support of Mental Health. 

Art Showcase 
“Virtually Installed: Lethbridge Schools. Students. Art” An online art showcase for Lethbridge students. 
We encourage all SJF students to submit their art! 
Submissions 

School Fees 
As the school year starts to wind down (yes, it’s just about May already!) we ask that you check for 
outstanding fees on your School Cash online account.  If you have questions regarding your account, please 
respond to this email.   

Grade 9 Chinook Registration (From Mr. Forster, Vice Principal, Chinook HS) 

This is a friendly reminder that if you have not selected your grade 9 options to please do that in PowerSchool 

as soon as possible. We will extend the due date for online course selection to next Monday, May 3, 2021. 

If you do not have your PowerSchool login or password, please contact the SJF school office (by responding to 

this email). 

Course information and instructions/videos on selecting courses can be found on the Chinook web site at: 

https://chs.lethsd.ab.ca/parents/student-links. If you have any questions or difficulties registering, please 

contact Chinook High School and we will be glad to help! 

 

Thank you, and we are looking forward to meeting you in person! 

mailto:Rebecca.adamson@lethsd.ab.ca
https://www.lethsd.ab.ca/departments/instructional-services/virtually-installed-lethbridge-schools-students-art
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fchs.lethsd.ab.ca%2Fparents%2Fstudent-links&data=04%7C01%7CCarole-Anne.Oikawa%40lethsd.ab.ca%7C165d11cdbffb47dd358508d90a570530%7C3c0e8b63e64e4c8da40f1d213b670472%7C0%7C0%7C637552191125898277%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=HSrusdV%2FNRj0TJY4YLYtR1m8ZV4bwXoGchfTd9G9rSM%3D&reserved=0

